
Gluten-Free Meal Update 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We wanted to provide you with an update regarding our 

gluten-free meal options. 

As of [Date], we have expanded our gluten-free menu to include a variety of delicious dishes that 

cater to your dietary needs. Our new offerings include: 

• Quinoa Salad with Seasonal Vegetables 

• Grilled Chicken with Herb-Infused Rice 

• Vegetable Stir-Fry with Tamari Sauce 

• Gluten-Free Pasta Primavera 

We are committed to ensuring that all our gluten-free meals are prepared with the utmost care to 

avoid cross-contamination. If you have any specific preferences or allergies, please do not 

hesitate to let us know. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to serving you with our delightful 

gluten-free options! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


